
Being Safe…  

…in the Weybourne Group of Parishes 
 

St Helen & All Saints East with West Beckham;  
All Saints Bodham;  
St Mary the Virgin Kelling;  
St Nicholas Salthouse;  
Priory & Parish Church of All Saints Weybourne;  
All Saints Upper Sheringham 
 
If you have any concerns here are some information and contact details:   
 

❖ Each Church Council takes its responsibility to keep and maintain a safe church seriously 
❖ Churchwardens and adults working with our Messy Church and at Kelling Church of England 

Primary School keep up-to-date with their Safeguarding Training 
❖ The Messy Church Team and the Open the Book Team have up-to-date DBS checks 
❖ At each Church Council Meeting ‘Safeguarding’ is an item on the agenda 
❖ The Group has a fully-trained Safeguarding Officer covering the six parishes 

 

Contact details: 

 
Priest in Charge 
Reverend Ian Dyble 
Turnstones 
17 Back Lane 
Blakeney  
NR25 7NP 
Email: reviandyble@gmail.com 
Telephone: 07884 037637 
 
Group Safeguarding Officer 
Fiona Ward 
Telephone: 07743 032639 
 
Childhelpline 

Telephone (it’s free): 0800 1111 


